August 2011

Dear Parents,

Hello! I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Pre-Kindergarten. I am looking forward to meeting all of you as we start off a terrific school year. My goal this year is to provide a comfortable learning atmosphere for your child here at Cloverbank Elementary. Our priority in Pre-Kindergarten will be to make new friends, enhance self-esteem and above all, make learning fun and exciting.

To join in on the excitement of the upcoming school year, please have your child obtain the following list of supplies:

- 1. Crayons-box of 24
- 2. Vinyl/Plastic Folder (label with first and last name)
- 3. Six (6) glue sticks
- 4. Bottle of Glue
- 5. Black and White Marble Composition Notebook (label with first and last name)
- 6. Package of 5 to 7oz size cups
- 7. Large Book bag (label with first and last name)
- 8. Complete change of clothes including underwear and socks (please place in large labeled Ziploc bag)
- 9. Box of Crayola washable markers
- 10. 2 containers of Play-Doh (any color)
- 11. Set of Crayola Watercolor Paints
- 12. Baby Wipes Container refill
- 13. **Girls-** Box of Kleenex **Boys-** Bag of Cotton Balls

Sincerely,

Mrs. Yeager

